
 

 

 

From: Holly Gardner 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Emergency Meeting 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 7:50:16 PM 

Dear J.P. Filippi, 

It is my understanding that the emergency meeting tomorrow will discuss Mandates for the Experimental vaccine. This 
is my opinion. I oppose mandatory Covid-19 vaccines for our Nevada college students. Our students deserve to 
maintain their constitutionally guaranteed right to say “no” to drugs for any reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg 
Code to force any one to participate in a medical experiment ( and with a non-FDA approved drugs, these vaccines 
qualify as experimental). It is a violation of the 1st amendment to require anyone to violate his or her religious beliefs 
or personal beliefs in order to participate in society and especially at publicly-funded schools. 

Even if the Supreme Court did not take up the case for University Students in Indiana doesn’t meant they won’t take 
up other cases concerning forced vaccination in the future. 
With so many vaccine injury cases/deaths in the VAERS system it would be prudent to what til there has been 
sufficient time to see the long term effects of this experimental vaccine which doesn’t seem to have a great track 
record given the amount of break though cases and injuries. 
I thank you for your time in reading my thoughts. 
Sincerely, 
Holly Gardner 
Parent of a UNR Student 


